BOROUGH OF KETTERING

LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE

Expedited Review Meeting held – 18th March 2013
Present:
Councillor Bunday (Chair)


Councillors Derbyshire and Mills
Also Present
James Chadwick (Legal Services)


Russ Howell (Health Services Manager)


PC Kevin Murphy


Anne Ireson (Committee Administrator) 

12.LC.35
APOLOGIES



None

12.LC.36
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST



None

12.LC.37
APPLICATION BY NORTHAMPTONSHIRE POLICE FOR SUMMARY REVIEW OF THE PREMISES LICENCE FOR BAR Q BANO, EBENEZER PLACE, KETTERING

A report was submitted which sought consideration of interim steps that may be required following an application by Northamptonshire Police for summary review of the Premises Licence to Bar Q Bano, Ebenezer Place, Kettering.

PC Kevin Murphy attended the meeting and outlined the suspected criminal activity at the premises. To apply for a conventional review would, in the opinion of the Police, allow the continuation of criminal activity.


During discussion members were informed of the alleged criminal activity that it was alleged had taken place at the premises.

RESOLVED
that the Committee are convinced that the evidence the police have brought before us is sufficient to show that serious crime may well have taken place at the premises, Bar Q Bana. The Committee believe that interim steps should be taken pending a full review within the next 28 days.  These steps are to suspend the premises licence.

(The committee exercised its delegated powers to act in the matters marked*)

(The meeting started at 2.45 pm and ended at 3.04 pm)

Signed…………………………………………………….

Chair
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